
DEAR FRIENDS 
AND BUSINESS PARTNERS,
another year is coming to an end and we would like to take 

the opportunity to once again thank you for the pleasant and 

successful collaboration in 2018. This year we are suppor-

ting the Forum Konservasi Leuser in its effort to preserve 

the Leuser ecosystem in Sumatra. The rainforests located in 

the north of Sumatra are amongst the richest in biodiversity 

worldwide and habitat to many endangered species. Scienti-

fic understanding is still in its early stages, but researchers 

have already identified over 8.500 plant species. Palm oil 

plantations, road construction, illegal deforestation and 

poaching are increasingly threatening this unique ecosystem.  

The Leuser Rainforests are the last remaining places on 

earth where endangered species such as orangutans, ele-

phants, clouded leopards, sun bears, marbled cats and Asian 

wild dogs share a common habitat. It is also one of the last 

refuge of the Sumatran tiger and the Sumatran rhinoceros.

Our donation will support the Forum Konservasi Leuser, the most successful conservation organization in the region. With 

currently 180 staff members, Forum Konservasi Leuser is campaigning against illegal plantations, poaching and lumbering. 

Reforestation of affected areas is creating new wildlife habitats. Political work is being done to promote environmentally awa-

re policies and legislation for the protection of the Leuser ecosystem. The forums youth group Kami Sahabat Leuser is also 

supported by our donation. 

WE WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS, 

AND A HAPPY AND SUCCESSFUL NEW YEAR.
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